[bookmark: _GoBack]The federal government has been interested in reducing the health IT burden for many years.  Although the Draft Strategy to Reduce Health IT Burden documents the efforts of the National Institute of Standards and Technology dating back to 2010 the paper published with NIST in 2015 on this very topic was not included in the draft.  I suggest you include all referenced materials in the final report to reflect the current work to-date and the current state of federal efforts to reduce the health IT burden.
 https://www.nist.gov/publications/improving-clinical-workflow-ambulatory-care-implemented-recommendations-innovation


